
Community

African  
swine fever

Hunting?  
Help save our bacon.
You are our eyes and ears in the field and 
good hunting practices will keep Australia 
free from ASF.
African swine fever (ASF) is a contagious viral disease of pigs that’s spreading rapidly and 
will devastate our pork industry if it gets in. Hunting restrictions could be introduced 
and entire wild boar populations could be wiped out.

ASF is not a danger to human health, food safety or dog health.

The disease is spread by direct contact with infected pigs, contaminated vehicles, 
equipment or clothing and by feeding infected swill or meat scraps to pigs.

Do
✓✓ Clean and disinfect all equipment on site.

✓✓ Clean and bag all carcasses before leaving the 
hunting area.

✓✓ If it looks, suss call us. Report any signs of 
sick or dead pigs to the Emergency Animal 
Disease hotline on 1800 675 888.

✓✓ Respect all biosecurity restrictions that are in 
place.

Don’t
✓✓ Move live animals (including piglets) 

to new locations without completing a 
Northern Territory Waybill. Go to: nt.gov.au/
waybills

XX Leave leftovers from your meals in the 
hunting area. 

XX Hunt wild pigs if you are in contact with 
domestic pigs.

XX Travel with uncovered or unbagged carcasses 
in the back of a ute.

If it looks suss, call us 1800 675 888


